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Ottawa, October 1, 1914.

Rev. Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the recept of your letter

of the 24th ultimo, in which you state that you had for-

warded application for the admission of a number of child-

ren to the Spanish River Industrial School to Agents Logan,

Duncan, Baxter, McNabb and Hagan.

In reply I beg to inform you that with the ex-

ception of the application which you sent Agent Hagan for

the admission of Agnes Segessige, which has been approved,

mone of the other application have yet reached the De¬

partment. These agents are being instructed to forward all

applications which they have on hand for the admisston of

pupile to your school to the Department at once.

Your obedient servant

Assistant Deputy and Secretary

2. N. Dages, S. J.,
Incipal,

Spanish River Industrial School,

Spanish, Ont.
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